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A tiny reunion in the southern California sunshine on a cloudy cold day.
 
We had a reunion of sorts of our STLP school of graduates from 1957 through 1961. This get together was 
organized by John Meyer; make that John Meyer III.
 
We spent most of the time talking about old times at school and old neighborhoods.
 
These are some of the kids (yes, we are still kids), who attended. No, let me correct that; these were all of 
us and a photo. I’m the bald one in the back. My wife Judy North High 1960),is the short one in front of me 
with the spiked hair in the black and white jacket. I’m really not that tall but I stood on my toes.

 
These are their names and email addresses, if you want to contact them.
 
Janet (Citrowske) Lems           Class of 1959               Email:  pjlems@hotmail.com
Comment: Moved to California in 1963
David Moscoe                         Class of 1960               Email:  dmoscoe@socal.rr.com
John C. Meyer III                     Class of 1958               Email:  john@horseless.com
Pat “Jackson” Meyer              Class of 1960
Dianne “Axelrod” Elliott         Class of 1961               Email:  troyboymom@sbcglobal.net
Jim Sahl                                   Class of 1960               Email:  jedwardsahl@gmail.com
Comment: What else? Glad to be here.
Kathy Bernick                          Class of 1960               Email:  Can’t read email address
 
Enjoy the 55th reunion……..
 
Take care,
 
Lou Abramson
 


